
 

Friday 21st January 2022 

 

 

This week 

Our question this half term is, ‘Does the whole 

world have a winter wonderland? This week we 

have been looking at Artic animals and have 

learned lots of facts about Polar Bears. 

Maths  

This week we have been looking at weighing and 

using the language of heavier, lighter, light and 

heavy. We have also been measuring water and 

using the language of full, nearly full, empty. 

Phonics  

We are now working in groups with some children 
working with set 1 sounds and others on set 2 sounds. 
This week we have learned to read write and spell with 
the letter sounds: 

Set 1 

             

  We would really appreciate any junk modelling 

items this week. 

 

 

 

 

Optional Home Work. 

It is always beneficial to read with your child 

3 times per week. This does make a big 

difference. 

 

Maths 

This week would  love it if you could bake together 

and use the weighing scales. 

During conversations, we would really appreciate it 

if you could use some  of the following words with 

your child. 

      Same               mean       too     Does 

Differ             move        Old 

Right               boy          tell 

 

Thank you. 

                  

              

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Thank you. 

Reminders:  

We are really trying to secure set 1 sounds, please 

help your child with this as much as possible.  

Can you please return any blending books or ditty 

sheets to school? Although they are paper copies 

they are very much needed. 

Library books are changed on a Friday and we can 

only exchange books if they are returned to school 

on Friday. 

 

 

Dates   

Monday 14th February-We are fundraising for a chicken coop at St Cleer. 

Monday 21st February – school closed for half term 

Monday 28th February – return to school. 

PE - Monday 

Every Friday – Fun Fit Friday. 

 

 

 


